Christopher Molda North Berwick

Dear committee members on March 8th, 2021 & chairperson,

My name is Chris Molda & my testimony is in opposition for LD 580. We just had the largest voter turnout in history. People who never voted before, came out to vote in a pandemic. The proposed legislation seems to try and address a problem that does not exist. Similar legislation in other states has created an environment that invited scandal and created less trust in the integrity of the voting system. We should not take steps to make fraud easier and water down every legal vote.